
 
 
 

 
News from the CAL-SW Saints—March 19, 2021 

Dear Southwest family, 
 
Happy Spring! It is here. The time has changed, 
birds are singing, worms are out now after it rains, 
and buds are popping out! I love the signs of new 
life everywhere. It amazes me how time changes. 
Just pause for a moment and reflect on the last 
year.  You bet there has been change! How are you, 
dear one? What has been your anchor during this 
year of change? As a child of God and a follower of 
Jesus Christ, Romans 3:31-39 has been a great re-
minder of this truth. Here is what it says: 
 
What, then, shall we say in response to these 
things? If God is for us, who can be against us? He 
who did not spare his own Son, but gave him up for 
us all--how will he not also, along with him, gracious-
ly give us all things? Who will bring any charge 
against those whom God has chosen? It is God who 
justifies. Who then is the one who condemns? No 
one. Christ Jesus who died--more than that, who 
was raised to life--is at the right hand of God and is 
also interceding for us. Who shall separate us from 
the love of Christ? Shall trouble or hardship or per-
secution or famine or nakedness or danger or 
sword? As it is written: "For your sake we face death 
all day long; we are considered a sheep to be 
slaughtered." No, in all these things we are more 
than conquerors through him who loved us. For I am 
convinced that neither death nor life, neither angels, 
nor demons, neither the present nor the future, nor 
any powers, neither height nor depth, nor anything 
else in all creation, will be able to separate us fro the 
love of God that is in Christ Jesus our Lord. 
 
Seasons change, how we do school changes, but 
salvation that is the ultimate expression of God's 
love is certain in Christ Jesus. Next week is Blossom 
the Cross. Students are encouraged to bring a flow-
er to put on the cross. What a reminder that we all 
need a Savior! Jesus, who never sinned, bore our 
debt and died in our place. It is our prayer that 
hearts sense His call or rejoice once again to the 
saving grace that is certain in Christ Jesus.  
 
Easter is zealous this time of year, but it is God's will 
completed in the death, burial and resurrection in 
Christ Jesus for eternity for those in Christ Jesus. 
My hope is certain! May we rejoice! Happy Easter! 
 
~Mrs. Carson 

COUNSELOR’S CORNER 
Please check out my google site for announce-
ments!  
-Mrs. Daniel 

3RD QUARTER SERVICE PROJECT 
621 FOOD ITEMS COLLECTED!!! 

Thank you to everyone who generously gave to our 
service project for Beechland Baptist Church’s food 
pantry.  This is almost double the number of items 
that we collected last year!  We appreciate your sup-
port! 

HONOR THE CROSS  
EASTER SERVICE 

Thursday, March 25 at 9:00 AM 
All Junior Academy through 8th grade students 
should bring an artificial flower to school with them 
on Monday, March 22 as we will be blossoming our 
cross in preparation for Easter!  Our Easter chapel 
service will be on Thursday, March 25 at 9:00 AM.  
Due to COVID-19 regulations, we will not be able to 
host parents or other guests for this service, but we 
are thrilled that our Kindergarten through 8th Grade 
students and staff will be able to worship together 
socially distanced in the SECC-SW sanctuary.   

JUNIOR ACADEMY NEWS 
Friday, March 26— Color Day and wear something 
green. 
Wednesday, March 31—"Jesus is Alive" celebration 
Watch for details on your child's Class DoJo. 
Friday, April 2— Junior Academy closed for Good 
Friday 

SPIRIT WEAR ORDERS 
Order forms for Spirit Wear were sent home with 
students on Thursday, March 18.  All order forms 
and payments are due by Friday, March 26.  Late 
orders will not be accepted.  Please contact Mr. 
Burns at jburns@caschools.us  if you have any 
questions.  



ORDER YOUR YEARBOOK NOW! 
Click here and be sure to select “Christian Academy of Louisville Southwest” from the list of schools.  Year-
books are $32.50 each and only sold online. Below is a sample page that has already been created! Contact 
Ms. Goodwin at hgoodwin@caschools.us if you have any questions. 


